
December 20, 2024

HERE’S TO WARM WISHES 
AND BRIGHT BEGINNINGS

Dear MUSD Families,

As 2024 draws to a close, I want to take a moment to thank you, parents, step-parents and guardians, for
the vital role you play in your child’s success. Your involvement—whether supporting their learning at
home, attending events, and encouraging them every step of the way—nurtures their potential and
accomplishments. In MUSD, we are proud to work alongside you.

Thank you for choosing MUSD.

Wishing you a joyful holiday season and a bright start to 2025.

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent
Maricopa Unified School District
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